The Honorable

Thomas Wolf

Governor of Pennsylvania
Governor’s Correspondence Office
505 main Capitol Building
Harrisburg, PA 17120

April 8, 2015

Dear Governor Wolf,

Pia Zimmermann

Member of the German Bundestag

Spokeswoman for Health and Care for the Left Party
parliamentary group

Platz der Republik 1
11011 Berlin
Germany

Phone 030227 -73707

Fax 030227 - 76709
E-Mail:  pia.zimmermann@bundestag.de
Web: www.pia-zimmermann.de

| am writing to you with great concern about the dire situation of Mumia Abu-Jamal.

He wastaken to the Intensive Care Unite of Schuykill Medical Center in Pottsville,

Pennsylvania, after hewas removed from prison for a medical emergency without any

notification to his family, friendsor lawyers and his brother Keith Cook has been

denied access and has not been given anyinformation so far.

| ask you to take all necessary steps to grant immediate access to Mumia Abu-

Jamal’s lawyersand relatives and to provide all information on his health situation.
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